
ACBL’s Unit 551 

in association with the Alzheimer’s Association, is 

CALLING ALL BRIDGE PLAYERS! 

 

 
 

ACBL’s Unit 551 is hosting an all-day event on June 29 where you can play the game you love and help a great 

cause.  Whether you play Duplicate, play socially, or haven’t played since college, join us to raise funds for the 

fight against Alzheimer’s. 

Never played Duplicate ... or think it’s too tough ... or not sociable enough?  Come, give us a try ... for FREE  

… in a side game.  Yes, if you don’t want to play in the main Duplicate game ... bring some friends, play party 

bridge, watch us have fun while doing some good.  You can even play some of the  hands from the Duplicate ... 

and see how you compare.  We’re a pretty friendly, low-key group, so if you’ve ever had a bad experience with 

Duplicate ... well, there are rotten apples in many barrels, but our barrel is pretty good that way (we think!) 

Entry fee for the Duplicate is $6 per person, and ALL funds collected go to the Alzheimer’s Association.  If you 

want to play on the side (party bridge, or just for fun), we do ask you to make a tax-deductible donation, any 

amount at all is welcome. 

WHEN:  Saturday, June 26 

WHERE:  Knights of Columbus 

   2024 E. Route 66 

   Glendora 

Game Times:  9:00 a.m. and 1:30 p.m. 

 

For more information, call Tom (909-518-6403), please leave a message! 

Can’t play on the 26th, but would like to make a donation?  Just visit http://act.alz.org/goto/unit551 

 


